Petra Rangel

From: Lisa Baldwin <lbaldwin.lgs@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 11:25 AM

To: PCD Hearings

Subject: P231 Map Amendment Rezone 1825 Summit

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure of
the integrity of this message.

To whom it may concern,

We live on Benet Ln. and everyone | know that moved out here moved for the solitude of the forest. It's already getting too
crowed up in this area.

Please do not allow anyone to break up their 5 acre property to make it a 2.5 acre property. It defeats the purpose of us saving
our money to be able to move to such a peaceful place.

Sincerely,
Lisa Baldwin



